October 4, 2021

Board Meeting September 20, 2021


SPRING ARBOR TOWNSHIP
BOARD MEETING
SEPTEMBER 20, 2021
A Special meeting of the Spring Arbor Township Board was held on Monday, September 20, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., with the following members present: Supervisor Dave Herlein, Clerk Julia Stonestreet, Treasurer Colleen Gibbs, Trustees Michael Archer, James Buck, Troy Ganton and Josh Walz.  Absent:  none. The Supervisor led the Pledge of Allegiance.  
Public Comment:  NONE
NEW BUSINESS:  
Sale of the Senior Center, 122 Star Road:  During the September regular meeting, Jason Vasaris, one of the members of the sale committee, reported on the sale agreement between the Jackson County Library and the Township for the sale of the building at 122 Star to the Library. It was agreed upon by general consent to allow the board to take the time to study the contract over the next week.  A motion was made by Troy Ganton and seconded by Josh Walz to approve the sale agreement.  After discussion and questions, a Roll Call vote was taken.  The motion passed unanimously.
Purchase of Property Maintenance Equipment: Dave Herlein reported that there is a need for a piece of equipment to be used for the care and maintenance of the Township Property including but not limited to snow removal,(sidewalks, trail and parking lots)  tree removal, landscaping, lift capacity for weight and height.  

After investigating various dealers, he presented a quote from a company AVANT.  The quote is for a demonstration model with a discount of over $7000 for a final sale price of $105,110.80.  A motion was made by Colleen Gibbs and seconded by Troy Ganton to purchase the 2020 Avant 860 Demo model.  Roll Call:  7 yes.  Approved.

Public and Board Comment:   NONE.
ADJOURNMENT:  Meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m.
Julia Stonestreet, Township Clerk
Approved at the October 11, 2021 regular board meeting
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